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Friday 5th July 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

From September school meals will be £2.60 per day, £13.00 a week, for children in Yr 3 - 6 and 
£2.40 per day, £12.00 a week for children in Nursery. 

Payments for school meals are made through our secure service called ParentPay. You should 
have already received a unique username and password which will allow you to create a secure 
online account. Once you have activated your account you can make online payments straight 
away. If you have not received your sign on details please speak to the school office. 

Thank you 

 

Mrs K Bentley 

Principal 

 


